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Gautho, Julia

From: John <jxmulry@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 7:41 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Please don’t make it two lanes

Coming towards Gayles. That race to be the first car into the single lane was the most dangerous part. Made folks do 
right turns out if knob hill without stopping all the Ɵme.  
 
Let’s not make it that dangerous again. Congrats on 25k from CORE YveƩe awarded by the county. Yours was the only org 
didn’t make sense to be chosen out of the discreƟonary. Confirmed why already. Love budgets.  
 
Warmly JM 


